A special meeting of the Liberty Township Board of Supervisors for the purpose of the 2014 budget preparation was called to order at 7 p.m. on October 16, 2013. Present were Bill Goodrich, Jim Lindsey, Mary Jane Bolles, and Linda Rockwell.

The supervisors discussed each line item of the budgets for general funds, liquid fuel funds, and gas impact funds. Amounts were determined for each of the line items.

Linda will advertise in the Transcript and Independent the week of October 28 that the budget will be ready for inspection the month of November and that it will be voted on at the December 5 regular meeting of the supervisors.

Bill made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 9 p.m. Jim seconded.